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Transitioning away from some extraction industries should be accompanied by banning some of 
the dangerous products our society has developed from hydrocarbon feedstocks. Done-shaped 
lids and plastic ring seals are just two products that need to be banned. They are dangerous to 
animals and are part of the pollution problem that needs to be corrected as soon as possible. 


